
 

10th July, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

You will have already received a text inviting Year 6 back to school for their final day at Bramingham. 

This time of year is very special as we reflect and celebrate your child’s journey at Bramingham. 

Due to Coronavirus, we are not able to invite parents into school for a special assembly as we usually 

do. However, we feel it is important for our children to have the opportunity to see and say goodbye to 

each other and members of staff. 

We have therefore planned a day of activities for the children on Friday 17th July from 9am to 2.30pm. 

The day has been organised so that we continue to follow the social distancing and hygiene rules in 

order for children and staff to remain safe. To reassure you, an outline of the day is as follows: 

• Children will be grouped in bubbles of no more than 15. Depending on the number of children, 

each bubble will be based in either Doves, Kestrels, Magpies or the hall. Children who are 

currently attending school will stay in the bubble they are already in. You will receive a text 

before Friday 17th July to confirm where to bring and pick up your child. 

• Children will watch a presentation based on their memories 

• Children will be given a zone in the playground where they stay with their bubble but can see 

and talk to other Year 6 children from a distance 

• We will use the outdoor space as much as possible for activities 

• Children will be presented with their T Shirts, scrolls, year books and Bibles (if pre ordered) 

We will take photographs throughout the day which we will share on the website, so you get to see some 

aspects of their special day. Please note, all children will need to wear their uniform and bring a packed 

lunch (you can order a grab bag from the kitchen, the menu is on the website).The day will finish at 

2.30pm for all Year 6 and you will be able to collect your child from outside the classroom or hall door. 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to you for your continued support. We wish all 

our children the very best for the future and hope they will take away some wonderful memories of their 

time at Bramingham. We look forward to hearing about their new adventures and are sure they will 

continue to make you very proud. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bains and Miss Sutton 

Joint Acting Headteachers 

 


